
September 2, 2020 Carlwood Condo E-Mail 

Hello 
 
Just a short update..... 
The nomination for condo president has been seconded and with no objections Robin Cressy will be our condo president taking 
over the position from Mark Rhodes....thank you Robin! 
 
Trimet will start work on 130thand Division on Thursday and Friday of this week and continue next week.  Just a heads up.  It will 
probably be disruptive to vehicle travel and noisy. I will pass along any new information I may receive. 
 
Keep safe everybody! 
 
Kathy 

 


